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Jillian Barden

From: Jillian Barden (Public Works Garbage) <garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 1:52 PM
To: Jillian Barden
Subject: Re: 1223 Farrington St, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55117 - (Quarter 2 (April - June)) - 

Assessment Inquiry

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 

Please see attached 

 

On Mon, September 23 at 11:50, City of Saint Paul garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us wrote:  
I am unsure of the exact date the State took over, but it was mid-August.  
 

On Fri, September 20 at 14:46, City of Saint Paul garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us wrote:  
Hello, 
 

We've received an Assessment Inquiry for 1223 Farrington St, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55117. Please forward to 

Waste Management for their input.  

 

Ticket ID#: 600223 

Ticket Requester: Carol Broos 

Ticket Requester Email: (if available)  

Ticket Request Phone Number: (if available) +16514894622 

Property ID #: 242923430130 

Property Address: 1223 Farrington St, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55117 

Quarter Pending Assessment is for: Quarter 2 (April - June) 

Billing year for Pending Assessment: 2024 

Pending Assessment Amount: $75.21 

Hauler: Waste Management 

Ticket Comments:   

 

"Refusal for Cause Without Dishonor and, recourse to me as per the Uniform Commercial Code" 

 

It's not a new quarter without an Inquiry from the Broos. This is probably the last one now because they have 

moved.  

 

Can you confirm service to this address please? 

 

Please provide the following information:  

 Name and mailing address on the account 

 Itemized breakdown of invoice 

 Payment history 

 Contact with property owner 
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Thank you, 

 

Jillian  

--- 

City of Saint Paul 

Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 | garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

stpaul.gov/garbage  


